






Dear Ewa Wielińska,

Thank you for conveying concerns about the document “Accusations against a dean” hosted on my website.

Please tell me which particular statements in this document are false and misleading.

You state that the document is not a translation of Marek Wronski’s article in the July 2013 issue of Academic 
Forum. Could you please tell me in what specific ways the document differs from a correct translation of the 
article?

I am always happy to consider submissions of material, for posting on my website, in response to documents 
already posted there. You may wish to propose a response to “Accusations against a dean” for posting.

Regards,
Brian

Humanities and Social Inquiry
University of Wollongong
NSW 2522, Australia

On 28 Sep 2015, at 12:08 pm, Ewa Wielińska <ewawielinska-adwokat@wp.pl> wrote:

Dear Professor Martin, 

I enclose a letter to you as the publisher of the blog concerning the infringement of dr hab. Tomasz Justyński' s personal rights.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Ewa Wielińska
attorney at law
 
 

<Justyński - Martin Prof.pdf>

Brian Martin <bmartin@uow.edu.au>
To: Ewa Wielińska
Re: blog

 

30 September 2015 5:45 PM
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Dear Ewa Wielinska,

Thanks for your letter of 20 October.

Regarding the highlighted text attached with your letter, could you please tell me which "marked fragments," 
which you claim do not exist in the Polish version, contain statements that are both false and defamatory? I 
would appreciate receiving detailed information to justify allegations of falsity and defamatory imputations 
concerning any such statements you identify.

As I wrote to you before, I am always happy to consider submissions of material, for posting on my website, in 
response to documents already posted there. You may wish to propose a response to ‘Accusations against a 
dean’ for posting.

Regards,
Brian

Brian Martin
Humanities and Social Inquiry
University of Wollongong 
NSW 2522 Australia
phone +61 2 4221 3763
bmartin@uow.edu.au
http://www.bmartin.cc/

On 20/10/2015, at 5:38 PM, Ewa Wielińska <ewawielinska-adwokat@wp.pl> wrote:

Dear Professor Martin,
I enclose the text you are expecting with marked fragments, which do not exist in the Polish version.  Also 
unmarked fragments are not the accurate translation of the article published on „Forum Akademickie”.
 
I uphold the demands contained in the letter of September 12, 2015.
 
Yours sincerely,

Ewa Wielińska
Attorney at law

 

<Wronski1307_zaznaczone_fragmenty(1).pdf>

Brian Martin <bmartin@uow.edu.au>
To: Ewa Wielińska
Re: Forum Akademickie
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